
 

Aldbourne Churches Together & the Whitton Team 

Follow that star: 
“All Stars” is re-starting!! 

 

What:  An “after-school club”, with games, crafts, songs and stories, to learn about 
God in a fun and exciting way, linked to the “Open the Book” stories in school. 

When:  Thursdays in term time; after school till 4.15 pm 

Where:  St Michael’s Church, Aldbourne 

Who: Primary-school-age children 

Cost: £1 per child per session, towards the cost of refreshments and materials 

Further info from (or offers of help to): 
Sue Rodd (541571 or revsuerodd@btinternet.com), Verity Smith (540497) or  
Zoe Aldred (zoealdred@hotmail.co.uk).   

Places will initially be limited to 20 children; it’s not necessary to book a place,  
but admissions will be on a first-come, first-served basis if we are over-subscribed.   
To book a place, please return the registration form per child, preferably by the 24th 
February, to any of the above. 

Registration form 

Child’s full name Male / Female 

School Date of birth   

Parent’s/Guardian’s signature 

Parent’s/Guardian’s full name 

Address 

Phone number 

I give permission for these details to be entered on a database. Yes / No 
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